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In reference to the recive CA area identified by the
Forest Department the DSS analysis has revealed
that out of the 9.9 ha Area, 6.0 ha is classified as
MDF. Therefore. the state government is requested
| to review the proposed area and. if necessary,
replace it with a more suitable area.

On site inspection of 06 hectare MDF area, it was
found that 1000 plants per hectare can be planted in
the said area.(site inspection report attached.)

~ | The response provided in regards to point no. 4 of

EDS letter dated 20.04.20222is not acceptable,
| According to the KML, the village of Bhantola is
already situated near the existing road network.
Furthermore. there is another existing road that
passes though the village. and the village of
Darsing™ can be easily connected by this road. As
the other villages are already situated on a road. the
| proposed road is not justified. Therefore, the State
| Gowt. is requested to revise the proposal to connect

road.,

| trees have been counted within the 7 m width of the
road.

the village of Darsing’ using the aforementioned |

The state Govt. is also requested to confirm that the
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In reference to the recive CA area identified by the
Forest Department, the DSS analysis has revealed that
out of the 9.9Ha Area, 6.0 ha is classified as MDF .
Therefore, the state government is requested to review
the proposed area and, if necessary, replace it with a
more suitable area,

The response provided in regards to point No. 4 of
EDS letter dated 20-04-2022 is not acceptable,

“According to the KML, the village of Bhantola is

already situated near the existing road network.
Furthermore, there is another existing road that passes
though the village, and the village of Darsing’ can be
easily connected by this road. As the other villages are
already situated on a road, the proposed road is not
Justified. Therefore, the State Govt. is requested to
revise the proposal to connect the village of Darsing’
using the aforementioned road.

The State Govt. is also requested to confirm that the
trees have been counted within the 7m width of the
road
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